
      
  

 

 

To: Town Board 

From: Art Johnson 

Date: April 7, 2016 

Re: Town Code Revisions Committee 

 As Town Superintendent, I have authorized a committee to be formed to 
review and update the Town Code. A volunteer Town Code Revisions 
Committee has been tasked with guiding the review update process and 
providing a draft of revisions agreed to by consensus of the committee to 
the Town Board. This is the next step in the process since the adoption of 
the Comprehensive Plan in November 2015 and is specifically set forth in 
the Implementation Priority Table.  


